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February 14, 2022 
Dear MMBC Family,
I pray and hope that all is well with each and everyone of you. Around this time last year, Covid 19 virus was running its course, and the world was basically shut down because of it and many lives were lost. We also experienced one of the worst winters on record when the ice storm plagued our cities as well as the state. But through it all, by God’s grace, he saw us through it and for that we are eternally grateful. During the time of the pandemic, God allowed us to start and complete our beautification project when it seemed impossible to do. This just shows what having faith and trust in God will do. 
	As we enter, into 57 years of existence, I thank God for where He brought us from and where He is taking us too. The journey ahead may  be rough at times, but as long as we allow God to go before us, I know and believe that everything will be alright.  
	As we prepare, to continue this journey, let us continue to pray for our church, as well as pray for each other. “May the Lord bless thee and keep thee. May the Lord make his face to shine upon thee and be gracious unto thee. May the Lord lift up his countenance upon thee and give thee peace.”  Amen
Rev. Donald R. Mathis Sr.
Rev. Don Mathis,
Pastor


	
	The Jesus in me loves the Jesus in you.
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